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Application Number 6/2019/1370/MAJ

Location Land to the east of Firs Wood Close, Northaw

Proposal Erection of 26 dwellings and associated access

Case Officer Mr William Myers  

Organisation
Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments This is simply not a sustainable site. It is remote from basic shops and services It is
impossible to walk in safety in any direction from Firs Wood Close. There are no pedestrian
footways on Coopers Lane Rd. This long lane is unlit, narrow and winding. As well as being a
well used route by commuting motorists, hundreds of worshippers regularly attend the
adjacent Jain Temple by car. Both cyclists and pedestrians are at significant risk of injury
from the many fast moving cars on the lane. Additionally there is no bus service. The
suggestion of walking along Hook Lane to Northaw is completely unrealistic. This is a long
bridleway overshadowed by trees. Solo walkers would be very vulnerable as hidden from
public view. I would never consider taking this route on my own. I do use it recreationally
with walking groups. The terrain requires walking boots to be worn. Additionally there are
minimal facilities to access in Northaw.
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